On June 28th Board Member Sandra Richmond submitted the following request regarding Board Item BD1 - Comprehensive Safety Inspection Reports:

Request: Please provide hard copy summary back up...I cannot open these.  I would like a list of schools.

Response:  A hard copy of the attachments was placed in Board Member Richmond's mailbox. 

Karen Sides
